
BALLINA SHIRE COUNCIL MEDIA RELEASE 

Community Announcement 
23 April 2021  

 

 
North Wall Path Works 
 
The North Wall shared path from Shaws Bay to the Ballina Marine Rescue Tower will be closed 
from Monday 3 May to Friday 7 May for pathway maintenance.  
 
Access to the Shaws Bay carpark alongside the Shaws Bay Holiday Park and Gawandii Beach will 
not be affected.   
 
Access will not be affected to the eastern section of the North Wall from the Marine Rescue Tower 
to the Richmond River entrance.  
 
The public are encouraged to use the pathway along Compton and Fenwick Drives and Pop 
Denison Park as an alternate route to access the eastern section of North Wall, starting from the 
Marine Rescue Tower. 
 
Council apologises for any inconvenience. 
 
Please contact Council on 1300 864 444 for further information. 
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